
March 31, 2020 

 

Re:  Tuition/Billing Information 

 

Faith Families, 
  
As a quick “follow up” to my earlier email, I want to clarify the tuition situation. I know many of you are 

concerned about tuition from various perspectives according to your individual family situations and 

rightfully so!! 

As stated in my email yesterday, the board and I are aware that this concern is real, and we will be 

addressing this issue as soon as we possibly can. However, for now I have asked Jenn Bache, Faith’s 

financial administrator, to bill as normal for April. I want to give you this “heads up” in advance of you 

receiving the billing information, because I know the possibility of confusion and, worse yet, not having 

your concerns heard may cause anxiety and stress none of you (us!) need at this time. 

This decision comes for the simple reason that the board does not presently have enough information, 

nor have they had adequate time to determine how tuition relief can be applied equitably to all families 

or what such relief will mean for the sustainability of Faith into the future. Rest assured that this is one 

of the goals, if not THE main goal, for the research the board and congregational leadership is doing 

even as I write this message to you. 

Please contact me directly via email (c.neumiller@faithcampus.org) or my cell phone (253-377-5405) to 

share any circumstances, financial or work-related changes, this coronavirus pandemic has caused for 

your family. Regardless of whether or not we are able to offer relief in any way to all our families, I want 

to communicate openly with any family who is struggling with particular issues and concerns. Having 

these conversations may not produce immediate action or relief, but not communicating will most 

certainly create frustration and stress. God has called us to care for and about one another in ways that 

alleviate these feelings and, in fact, allow us to encourage and make life better for one another. My 

prayer is that this request opens the door for God’s Spirit to guide us to live in His will in this most crazy 

of circumstances! 

Continue to be safe and encouraging! 

God’s Peace! 

 

Craig C. Neumiller 

Principal 
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